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August 25, 2011 

VIA ECFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq. 

Secretary 

Office of the Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re: In re Applications of AT&T Inc. and Deutsche Telekom AG for Consent To 

Assign or Transfer Control of Licenses and Authorizations, WT Dkt No. 11-65 

REDACTED - FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION________________________ 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

It has come to our attention that there may be technical problems with opening a 

few of the files submitted yesterday on CD-ROM.
1
  As such, in accordance with the 

Protective Order and Second Protective Order
2
 in the above-referenced proceeding, 

AT&T Inc. and Deutsche Telekom AG are filing herewith a corrected copy of the 

Confidential and Highly Confidential CD-ROM containing the documents referenced in 

                                                 
1
 See Letter from Philip W. Horton, Arnold & Porter LLP, to Marlene J. Dortch, 

Secretary (August 24, 2011) (enclosing CD-ROM). 
2
 In re Applications of AT&T Inc. and Deutsche Telekom AG for Consent to Assign or 

Transfer Control of Licenses and Authorizations, WT Dkt No. 11-65, Protective Order, 
DA 11-674 (WTB rel. Apr. 14, 2011) (“First Protective Order”); In re Applications of 
AT&T Inc. and Deutsche Telekom AG for Consent to Assign or Transfer Control of 
Licenses and Authorizations, WT Dkt No. 11-65, Second Protective Order (Revised), DA 
11-1100 (WTB rel. June 22, 2011), modified, DA 11-1214 (WTB rel. July 19, 2011) 
(“Second Protective Order”). 
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the White Paper of Prof. Dennis W. Carlton and Dr. Mark A. Israel submitted on August 

23, 2011.
3
   

A copy of this letter is being submitted via the Electronic Comment Filing 

System.  Two copies of the Confidential and Highly Confidential materials are being 

delivered to Kathy Harris of the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau or her designee. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

 

/s/ 

 

Philip W. Horton 

Counsel for AT&T Inc. 

 

Enclosure 

cc:  Kathy Harris, Esq. 

                                                 
3
 See Letter from Richard L. Rosen, Arnold & Porter LLP, and Nancy J. Victory, Cleary 

Gottlieb Steen & Hamilton LLP, to Marlene J. Dortch, Secretary (August 23, 2011).   
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The documents on the CD-ROM have been redacted. 


